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Studientitel 
RADIANCE: Radiochemotherapy +/- Durvalumab for 
Locally-advanced Anal Carcinoma. 

EudraCT-Nummer 2018-003005-25 

ClinicalTrials.gov Identifier NCT04230759 

Sponsor University of Frankfurt 

Ansprechpartner*in Dr. med. Johannes Gollrad 

Kontakt Studienzentrale 

 

An-
schrift 

Charité - Universitätsmedizin Berlin  

Campus Benjamin Franklin 

Hindenburgdamm 30, 12203 Berlin 

Tel. +49 30 8445 3422   

Kontakt Cancer-Hotline +49 30 450 564 222    Email:  cccc@charite.de 

Wichtigste Einschlusskriterien 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Histologically-confirmed ASCC (both genders) of the anal 
canal or the anal margin 

 UICC-Stage IIB-IIIC including T2>4cm Nany (IIB: 
T3N0M0; IIIA: T1-2N1M0; IIIB: T4N0M0; IIIC: T3-4N1M0; 
T2>4cm Nany) according to proctoscopy, pelvic MRI, CT 
scan of thorax and abdomen, all within 30 days prior to 
recruitment 

 Age ≥ 18 years, no upper age limit 

 ECOG-Performance score 0-1 

 History/physical examination within 30 days prior to 
recruitment 

 Written informed consent and any locally-required 
authorization (e.g. EU Data Privacy Directive in the EU) 
obtained from the patient prior to performing any protocol-
related procedures, including screening evaluations 

 Life expectancy of > 12 months 

 Body weight >30kg 

 Hemoglobin ≥9.0 g/dl 

 Leukocytes >3.5 x 10 ^9/l 

 Absolute neutrophil count (ANC) 1.5 x 10 9/l (> 1500 per 
mm3) 

 Platelet count ≥100 x 109/l (>100,000 per mm3) 
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 Serum bilirubin ≤1.5 x institutional upper limit of normal 
(ULN). (This will not apply to patients with confirmed 
Gilbert's syndrome (persistent or recurrent 
hyperbilirubinemia that is predominantly unconjugated in 
the absence of hemolysis or hepatic pathology), who will 
be allowed only in consultation with their physician. 

 AST (SGOT), ALT (SGPT), AP ≤ 3x institutional ULN 

 Calculated creatinine CL>40 mL/min by the Cockcroft-
Gault formula creatinine clearance 

 Female subject of childbearing potential should have a 
negative serum pregnancy within 72 hours prior to 
receiving the first dose of durvalumab. A highly sensitive 
pregnancy test must be used. 

 Female subjects of childbearing potential must be willing 
to use a highly effective contraceptive measure as 
defined in the Clinical Trial Facilitation Group (CTFG) 
guideline ("Recommendations related to contraception 
and pregnancy testing in clinical trials"). Highly effective 
contraception is required from screening to 90 days after 
the last dose of durvalumab. (Note: Abstinence is 
acceptable if this is the usual lifestyle and preferred 
contraception for the subject.) 

 Male subjects of childbearing potential must agree to use 
a highly effective method of contraception, starting from 
screening to 90 days after the last dose of durvalumab. 
(Note: Abstinence is acceptable if this is the usual lifestyle 
and preferred contraception for the subject.) Male patients 
should refrain from fathering a child or donating sperm 
during the study and for 180 days after the last dose of 
durvalumab + any drug combination therapy or 90 days 
after the last dose of durvalumab monotherapy, 
whichever is the longer time period. 

 Patient is willing and able to comply with the protocol for 
the duration of the study including undergoing treatment 
and scheduled visits and examinations including follow 
up. 

 For HIV-positive patients: running combined antiretroviral 
therapy (CART) on a stable dose at study entry and 
undetectable HIV-viral load (HIV Viral load <50 copies/mL 
and CD4>200/Mircoliter). Patients will be closely 
monitored and CART management will be performed 
according to appropriate labelling guidance of the antiviral 
therapy. CART should be on a stable dose at study entry. 


